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Oi1L CONSERVATION CoMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

May 28, 1968

Jake L. Hamon & Gulf 0il Corp.
Box 663
Dallas, Texas 75221

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to our recent conversation and my letter of May 17,
1968, this is to advise that the plugging program for your R.
K. Cone No. 1 located in Unit M of Sectiom 7, T-17-§, R-39-E
will be accepted by this office.

This particular plugging program is not satisfactory for the
area, but in this instance we will accept it. In the future,
should pipe recoveries or other things affect or create a
difference between your Notice of Intent to Plug and what you
actuslly do, this office should be contacted prior to pro-
ceeding with your plugging operations.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey

Supervisor, District 1
JDR/mc
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